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AAU Celebrates Eid Al-Adha Al-Mubarak

 

In the presence of –AAU President- Prof. Ghaleb Al-Refae, Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq –Dean of
Student Affairs and Director of Development and Follow-Up, Deans, Academic and
Administrative staff and the students, Al Ain University of Science and Technology celebrated
the occasion of Eid Al Adha Al Mubarak which was organized by the Deanship of Student
Affairs –Al Ain Campus- entitled (With Us the Eid will be Nicer).

The Deanship of Student Affairs prepared the celebration and designed the gifts to be fit with
the Eid atmosphere, such as: Kaaba Models, Eid sweets which were designed in the form of the
sheep.

For his Part, Prof. Ghaleb congratulated the attendees on the occasion of Eid Al-Adha and
wishing them a happy eid. He also stressed on the university's keenness to celebrate Islamic
events and occasions in the country, which would enhance the university's interaction with the



community.

For her part, the Dean of Student Affairs expressed her happiness of this event, she said that
the university in general and the Deanship of Student Affairs, in particular, is seeking to be close
to all the students and the community by organizing interesting and useful events and activities
that meet all the needs, she also congratulated all the attendees on the occasion of Eid al-Adha.

Press Release Link

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://aau.ac.ae/en/news/2016/aau-celebrates-eid-al-adha-al-mubarak
http://www.tcpdf.org

